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Mr. Vice-President

· Indonesia thanks the delegation of Jordan for presenting its report. 

· We welcome developments made by Jordan since its last UPR, including on the adoption of legal and policy frameworks to promote the rights of the child, women, and persons with disabilities. 

· We also commend Jordan’s continued commitment to the principle of non-refoulement of refugees and its efforts towards fulfilling the basic rights of refugees residing in Jordan.

· To further support human rights in Jordan, Indonesia offers the following recommendations:

1. Continue to guarantee effective access to justice for migrant domestic workers, including by acceding to the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families (ICMW). 

2. Take further steps to increase the rate of women and youth participation in political life through legal measures, awareness raising and empowerment programs. 

3. Develop an effective national strategy to combat cybercrimes while ensuring the protection of freedom of speech and expression. 

· To conclude, we wish the Jordanian delegation a very successful review.

· Thank you.

Word counts: 172. 
Time limit: 1 minute 10 seconds.

image1.png




